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N CommonweaNh Edison ,-

'

) one First National Plaza, Chictgo, Illitos
O 1 Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767

. Chicago, Illinois 60690

3
,

August 13, 1984
.

Mr. Harold R. Denton,, Director
Office of. Nuclear Reactor Regulation

'U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,
Washington,.DC 20555

'
1

Subject: Byron Generating. Station Units 1 and 2-
,

'' Braidwood Generating Station Units 1 and 2
. Inservice Inspection Program

: NRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455 and-50-456/457
.

y3
''Dear Mr. Denton:

'(. v

. ._
,This letter is provided to document our schedule for

Jsubmitting the inservice inspection (ISI) programs for Byron . Units
.1'and 2 and Braideood Units 1 and 2. - This commitment will be
incorporated into section 5.2.4 of the FSAR in the next amendment.

. e understand that this letter makes ISI program license conditionsW
,

unnecessary. 3

The ISI' program for each unit will be ' submitted within six -
months after issuance of'a ope 7ating license for that unit.

$ t '

Please direct furthrt questions regarding this matter. to'

this office.

,

(s, Very truly yours,'

.

.

( h

T. R. Tramm," Nuclear Licensing Admini.htrator
,
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